
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                             25th November 2018  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone: (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 
 

mailto:stcarthages@bigpond.com
http://www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au/


 

This Saturday Evening 24th November: 
 * This Saturday Evening Patrick Lawrence 

will play our Heritage Pipe Organ at  
the 6pm Vigil Mass. 
 

This Sunday Evening 25th November: 

* The Thirty Voice Catholic Choir 

“Excelsis” will sing at the  
5pm Student Mass.   

Next Sunday Evening 02nd December: 

* Faye Dumont will bring  

The Melbourne Womens Choir  
to the 5pm Student Mass.   

On Sunday Evening 09th December: 

* The St Carthage’s Music Group will lead 

the singing at the 5pm Student Mass.   

 



 



 
 
 

The Columban Calendars 
For Sale this Weekend 

 

This Traditional Catholic Art 
Calendar supports the work of the 

Columban Mission Team 
throughout the missionary fields. 

 
 

$7 per Copy 
 
 

Available from  
the table 
towards the rear 
of the Church.  
 

 



 

The Rotary Club of Carlton is conducting a  
ROTARY BOOK FAIR  

ON SATURDAY 23 MARCH &  
SUNDAY 24 MARCH 2019. 

 

The Book Fair will be held at 
Kathleen Syme Library & 
Community Centre, 251 
Faraday Street, Carlton, with 
the proceeds to assist the 
funding of Mental Health 
Research and a Program for 
the Homeless. 

 
Please drop your books, vinyls, CDs, DVDs you no 
longer read, look at /listen to etc. into the Donation 
Box located in the church porch. 

An opportunity to help these great Rotary 
Community Projects 

Thank you again for your support to the Rotary Club 
of Carlton- we are there for humanity and our 
community.  



 

Our Parish Group discusses and drafts submissions for 

The Plenary Council of The Australian Catholic Church. 



We have been invited to submit proposals for review and 

renewal of the Church prior to the national gathering in 

2020.  

 

Richard & Jan Curtain have facilitated a group of 

parishioners who have gathered to put together a 

series of submissions that may help the Church 

Plenary Council 2020 help reshape the way the 

Australian Catholic Church works. 
 

Submissions taking shape are: 

• Training of Priests has to change. 

o Seminaries are too narrow and monastic. 

o  At the moment students are trained to be 

clerics. 

o Much more time has to be spent in 

parishes, like trained medical students 

spend significant time in hospitals. 
 

• The presence of ministry has to be reshaped.  

o Rome has already given the light for 

married men to be ordained priests.  

o Celibacy has a questionable value 

amongst Australian Catholics today.  

o Women’s Ordination has already gained 

acceptance by our parishioners. 
 

• Other submissions are being prepared 



 


